


ABOUT OUR
COMPANY
Choosing S Three
International means
partnering with a company
that prioritizes quality,
innovation, and customer
satisfaction. Our extensive
range of high-quality towels
and napkins is manufactured
using the finest materials and
advanced techniques. With
AEO and Star House
certifications, we ensure our
products meet the highest
standards. Our dedicated
team, strategic location in
Solapur, and commitment to
timely delivery make us a
reliable choice for all your
towel and napkin needs. Trust
us to provide exceptional
products that enhance your
business.



CONTENTS
01

02

03

04

05

06

BEACH TOWEL

DOBBY TERRY
TOWELS

JACQUARD
TOWELS

KITCHEN
NAPKINS

NAPKINS

POLYSTER
TOWELS

07

08

09

PRINTED
TOWELS

RAPIER BORDER
TOWELS

WASH FINISH
TOWELS



BEACH TOWEL



DOBBY TERRY
TOWELS



JACQUARD
TOWELS



KITCHEN
NAPKINS



NAPKINS



POLYSTER
TOWELS



PRINTED TOWELS



RAPIER BORDER
TOWELS



WASH FINISH
TOWELS



Contact Us

sunildsarda@s3international.co.in

PLOT NO.194, MIDC, AKKALKOT
ROAD, SOLAPUR , SOLAPUR,
Maharashtra, India - 413001

https://dev.demowebixytech.com/couplesports/contact.php#


Thank You
Thank You


